
RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF INVERGORDON No. 430 
Public Hearing held in the R.M. Council Chambers 

7 Danchuk Drive in Crystal Springs, SK 
January 10th 2024 

9:00am 

Present: Reeve 
Councillor, Division 1 
Councillor, Division 2 
Councillor, Division 4 
Councillor, Division 5 
Councillor, Division 6 
Administrator 

Absent: 

Delegations: 

Councillor, Division 3 

Robert Corrie 
Keith Davis 
Kris Babbings 

Bruce Hunter 
Kelvin Dutka 
Keith Thibault 
Kevin Hawreschuk 
Wayne Bacon (by Microsoft Teams) 
Edwin Rundbraaten 
Courtney Beaulieu 

Calvin Parsons 

Ratepayer, Hamlet o/Tway 
Ratepayer, Crystal Ridge 
Ratepayer, Barney's Bay 

A quorum being present, Reeve Hunter called the public hearing to order at 9:06am. 

At the time the meeting was called to order, delegates Robert Corrie and Keith Davis were in 
attendance in Council Chambers. 

Delegations 

Robert Corrie, resident of the Organized Hamlet of Tway and Chairman of the Tway Organized 
Hamlet Board, presented concerns relating to the required setbacks of buildings as it relates to 
the size of lots in Tway. 

Keith Davis, resident of the lakeshore subdivision of Crystal Ridge on Dixon Lake presented 
concerns relating to the proposed regulation of Recreational Vehicles in Lakeshore District #3 of 
January 1, 2029. Keith Davis requested the regulation be effective immediately. 

Councillor, Wayne Bacon joined the public hearing by Microsoft Teams at 9:21am. 

Kris Babbings joined the public hearing at 9:23am. 

Keith Davis departed the public hearing at 9:36am. 

Kris Babbings, resident of the lakeshore subdivision of Barney's Bay on Struthers Lake presented 
concerns relating to the proposed regulation of Recreational Vehicles in Lakeshore District #2 of 
September 15, 2024. Kris Babbings requested an extension of (5) years on the regulation. 

Kris Babbings departed the public hearing at 10: 16am. 
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Rural Municipality of lnvergordon, No. 430 
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January 10, 2024 

Written Submission 

Administrator Beaulieu presented five (5) written submissions from residents: 

• Letter # 1: concerns relating to the proposed limit of one (1) Recreational Vehicle per 
property in Lakeshore District # 1 from a resident of Rhona Lake 

• Letter #2: concerns relating to the proposed limit of one (1) Recreational Vehicle per 
property in Lakeshore District # 1 from a resident of Rhona Lake 

• Letter #3: concerns relating to the proposed limit of one (1) Recreational Vehicle per 
property in Lakeshore District # 1 from a resident of Rhona Lake 

• Letter #4: concerns relating to the proposed regulation of Recreational Vehicles as of 
September 15, 2024 in Lakeshore District #2 from a resident of Barney's Bay. 

Adjourn 
001/24 Hunter 
BE IT RESOLVED, that this public hearing be adjourned at 11 :0lam. 

CARRIED 

~ceHunter 
Reeve 
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